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Fall Quarter in Review

In Fall 2021 we saw a 
rejuvenating return of 
our trainees, faculty, 
and staff to the UCI 
campus. While we are 
still navigating this 
new set of challenges 
with in-person and 
hybrid learning, we 
continue to press on 
and remain flexible to 
keep our students and 
staff safe. 

This quarter, we also welcomed seven new trainees to the 
2021 Cohort: Kristin Barbour, Kierra Lentsch, Shu Li, Kyle Manley, 

Margarita Rivera, Kameko Washburn, & Allison Welch. 
Congratulations, trainees!



 Quarter Highlights

Environmental Research Poster Symposium

This year, our Environmental Research Poster Symposium 
was jointly sponsored by Ridge 2 Reef & UCI Solutions 

that Scale. The symposium was held in person on 
campus at UCI’s new Interdisciplinary Science & 

Engineering Building. 

Follow us to get 
notified about 

events like this!

https://sites.ps.uci.edu/solutions/
https://sites.ps.uci.edu/solutions/


 Quarter Highlights

Congratulations Robert Fofrich and Ariane Jong!

This year, among the awardees of the Rose Hills 
Foundation Science and Engineering Scholarship Graduate 

School Program are R2R trainees Robert Fofrich & Ariane 
Jong. This award recognizes talented students whose 

academic excellence and leadership qualities align with 
the mission of the Rose Hills Foundation: to support 

non-profit organizations that will serve the Southern 
California community. 

Congratulations Ariane and Robert!


